
 

 

19th June 2019 
  
Dear Parents/Carers,   

 

Year 6 Production & Leavers Assembly 
 

We’re writing to remind you that the highly anticipated Year 6 production will take place on 
Thursday 11th July from 9:45am to 11:00am. Please note that there will be no tickets for this 
production, all you need to do is turn up on the day! 
 
This year’s production is called ‘Goodbye My Friend’ and your child should now know which part 
they will be playing. Please remind your child to keep practising their lines if they have any and 
to make sure they know the words to the songs! A costume list will be sent home soon if your 
child is not sure what to wear. Once you have your costume ready, please send it in to school 
before our first dress rehearsal on Tuesday 9th July.  
 
Finally, the Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly, which parents and carers are invited to attend, will 
take place from 9:30am to 10:30am on the last day of term (Friday 19th July).  
 

Kind regards, 
 
Wendy Gibson, Natalie Gomez and Kat Rowe 
Year 6 Teachers 


